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Abstract: 
National Park Service (NPS) units of the Southern Colorado Plateau Inventory and Monitoring Networks (SCPN) have identified a need for long-term monitoring of habitat-based bird communities.  Bird communities were selected as indicators of the overall condition of park ecosystems.  Monitoring the condition of bird communities is a high-priority need for NPS resource managers because of the great significance of these resources to parks and because of their sensitivity to a wide range of human impacts.  
The overall purpose of the project described herein is to implement a rigorous, well-integrated set of protocols that have been developed for long-term monitoring of bird communities found in SCPN units.  To this end, the second phase of this project consists of conducting monitoring surveys in two SCPN parks (GRCA, WUPA) during May – July, 2010.  
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